
FEATURED NEWS 

New or Visiting? We’re delighted 
you’ve been able to join us today.  
If you’re new to St Bart’s, we’d love  
to connect with you and hear more 
of your story. Please complete a  
next steps card in-person or online 
at: stbarts.com.au/nextsteps 

MISSION PARTNER - KEVIN MURRAY 
WITH SU-QLD 

Please see over the page for prayer points for Kevin Murray 
as he serves at Gabbinbar primary school.

JULY 3 2022

making and maturing disciples  
of Jesus Christ for God’s glory

GENERAL NEWS 

NCLS Survey. As a church, it’s 
important that we reflect on 
the life and health of our 
church. With that in mind, 
we are currently participating 
in the NCLS survey and would 
love your input if you are a 
members here. The survey 
will take 15-20 minutes to 
complete and can be done so 
online. Our hope is that as 
many people as possible – 
who consider themselves 
regular members of St Bart’s 
(regardless of how long 
you’ve been at St Bart’s) – will 
take part in the survey. Paper 
copies are due TODAY and 
online forms will close 
Tuesday night. To complete 
the survey online, visit 
stbarts.com.au. 

Winter Warmers: Proverbs. 
Proverbs encourages the 
reader to doggedly pursue 
godly wisdom – not as a mere 
accumulation of knowledge – 
but in order to apply it for 
godly living. Pick up a series 
guide in-person or online. 

2022 Holiday Kids Club. Join us 
for Operation Arctic from 
Sept 20-23 from 9-3 each day. 
stbarts.com.au/arctic.  

This Week on Your Frontline.  
Have you ever asked a friend or 
colleague - do you think Jesus is 
a game changer? Maybe try it 
this week and invite them to the 
Public Lecture. 

COMING UP 
29	 July		 Public Lecture** 
30	 July		 Teaching Day** 
03	 Aug		 Work+Faith Meeting* 
20	 Sep		 Hol Kids Club Begins* 
** registration required 

For more events, to register, or 
download the 2022 calendar, 
stbarts.com.au/comingup   

FROM MICHAEL 

Public Lecture and Teaching 
Day. Join us for two great 
events with the speaker and 
media presenter, Karl Faase. 
In the public lecture on 
Friday night, Karl will be 
exploring how Jesus has 
changed the world 
completely and how he can 
change people’s lives as well. 
On Saturday, Karl will be 
helping us think about how 
we communicate and share 
this good news of Jesus! 

You can register for these 
fantastic events at 
stbarts.com.au/jesus  

Karl Faase is the CEO of Olive 
Tree Media, the organisation 
through which he produces 
programs of excellence for 
Christian media and local 
church use internationally. 

Parenting Teenagers. From 
August 10 to September 7, 
CHARGE Youth will be 
running the Alpha Parenting 
Teenagers course at St Bart’s. 
The course goes for 5 weeks 
from 7-9pm each Wednesday 
night. The Parenting 
Teenagers Course is for 
parents, step-parents, 
prospective parents or carers 
of teenagers aged 11-18 years. 
The Parenting Teenagers 
Course is based on Christian 
principles, but designed for 
all parents with or without a 
church background. 

The cost for the course is $50 
per family, which includes 
supper each night, and a 
guest manual. Please register 
online. Numbers will be 
capped, so register as soon as 
possible to secure your spot. 
Registrations close on August 
3 at stbarts.com.au 

Michael Calder  
(Assistant Minister)
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BIBLE READINGS 

If you don’t have a Bible or a 
Bible App with you, you can 
collect one from the ushers. 
You’re also very welcome to 
keep one and take it home! 

TODAY NEXT WEEK 

Proverbs 3:1-20 Prov. 10:11-32 
Psalm 16 Psalm 30 
Luke 9:51-62 Luke 10:1-24 

SUNDAY SERVICES 

7.30AM	 In-Person & Online* 
9.30AM	In-Person & Online* 
6.00PM		 In-Person  
* stbarts.online.church  

CONTACT INFO 

Senior Minister 
The Rev’d Adam Lowe 
(On Leave) 
adam@stbarts.com.au 

Assistant Minister 
The Rev’d Michael Calder 
Mobile: 0414 392 231 
michael@stbarts.com.au 

Children & Families Minister 
Bettrys Lowe 
(On Leave) 
bettrys@stbarts.com.au 

Youth & Young Adults Minister 
Peter Dutton 
Mobile: 0400 118 829 
peter@stbarts.com.au 

Lay Minister (Discipleship) 
Amy Norman 
(On Leave) 
amy@stbarts.com.au 

Early Childhood Coordinator 
Hannah Le Dilly 
Mobile: 0438 679 571 
hannah@stbarts.com.au 

Pastoral Care Coordinator 
Suzie Ross 
Mobile: 0427 132 855 
suzie@stbarts.com.au 

Production Assistant 
Jesse Adamson Paroz 
(On Leave) 
jesse@stbarts.com.au 

Intern (St Bart’s Kids) 
Caitlin Judge 
caitlin@stbarts.com.au 

Honorary Assistant Minister 
The Rev’d Dr Daniel Rouhead 
daniel@stbarts.com.au 

Office Administrator 
Jo Chan Smith 
Phone: (07) 4636 2922 
jo@stbarts.com.au  

Church Wardens 
Wendy Brodribb 0408 776 018 
John Cuff  0434 657 360

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S SERMON NOTES 

Wisdom in Words 
(Proverbs 10:11-32) by the Rev’d Michael Calder 

a) Wise Words Build Up 

 지혜로운 말은 공동체를 세워갑니다  
  
   

 

 

b) Wise Words are of Great Value 

 지혜로운 말은 큰 가치가 있습니다 
  

c) The Wise Last Forever 

 지혜는 영원합니다 
  

 

 

 
 

GIVING DETAILS  

Giving in May $50,160 
Budgeted Amount  $55,000 

Ways to financially support 
the ministry of St Bart’s. 

#1 Direct Debit 

Tithes & Offerings 
BSB: 704 901 Account: 00009650 

Church Building Fund  
BSB: 704 901 Account: 00014729 

#2 In-Person 
Gifts can be placed in offertory box 
at the rear of the auditorium. 

#3 Scan the QR CodeSermon Series and Weekly Family Resources 

Translation points appear in Korean and Dinka. For sermon 
catch-up (video, audio, transcripts), along with small group, 
St Bart’s Kids, and youth resources stbarts.com.au/sermons  

Subscribe to the Sermon Podcast using your favourite 
Podcast app (search for “St Bart’s Toowoomba”).

PRAYER THIS WEEK  

Gospel Proclamation.  Pray that 
we will be increasingly 
characterised as a community 
who is devoted to prayer that the 
doors of people’s hearts will be 
open to hear and receive the 
Good News. Pray that we will be 
active on our frontlines. 

VISION2025. Please pray for 
open doors with regard to 
church planting.  

Mission Partner - Kevin Murray: 
Pray for: the school students, 
teachers and community during 
the school holidays, that all will 
have rest and times of 
refreshment; for Kevin and other 
leaders in planning and 
preparing for Term 3; for those 
with whom Kevin is walking 
with in times of loss and 
brokenness, for God’s strength 
and wisdom in continually 
building trust and relationship 
with the staff and students. Give 
thanks for the completion of 
Semester 1. 

Staff on Leave. Pray that Adam, 
Bettrys, Jesse, and Amy have 
refreshing and safe time off. 

Those unwell/in need. Charlotte, 
Morgan, Hannah, Lyn, Robbie, 
Cheryl, Dell, Bill, Graham Bond, 
Jacquie, Reg. 

Urgent Prayer. Contact our 
Prayer Chain Coordinator,  
John Gamble (0416 100 993). 
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